
-----Original Message----- 
From: Robert Mann [mailto:roemann@bellsouth.net]  
Sent: Friday, August 21, 2015 6:58 PM 
To: EBSA, E-ORI - EBSA 
Subject: RIN 1210-AB32 
 
I support the proposed new rules. The fact that numerous lobbying groups for the insurance industry are 
so loudly opposing them convinces me that they are best for the consumer. Thanks.  
 
Robert Mann 
Sandy Springs, GA  
 


